
Please Come Join Us
June 25th at the

2016 Annual BVPOA Meeting!    

Come and meet your neighbors, enjoy appetizers, 

pies, other refreshments, and meet our new Mayor, Shari Cantor.

Please bring your children. We have special entertainment and

activities for them, including face painting, West Hartford Police

Department badges and coloring books!!

Name

Address

Please check all that apply:

�� I will be able to attend the meeting on June 25, 2016     

Number of adults _______ Number of children  _______

�� I will not be able to attend, but have enclosed my annual dues.

�� I would like to be notified by e-mail of upcoming BVPOA meetings.

My e-mail address is:    _____________________________________________________________

and/or 

My phone number is:   ______________________________________________________________

The Buena Vista Property
Owners Association
Annual Meeting is being
held on SATURDAY, JUNE
25TH, from 3:00-5:00 p.m.
at the West Hartford Arts
League (up the hill from
Cornerstone Pool and the Buena
Vista Golf Course). 

NEED A RIDE TO AND 
FROM THE MEETING? 
PLEASE CONTACT: 
SHERRY HALLER AT
860 922 3907 OR
SHERARIEYON@AOL.COM 

3:00–3:45 p.m. Informal Meet and Greet and Refreshments

3:45–4:45 p.m. Annual Meeting

Mayor Shari Cantor
Update on West Hartford

Officer Irene Leonard, Community Relations Division, 
West Hartford Police Department
Update on Public Safety

Gas Line Expansion in Buena Vista 

4:45–5:00 p.m. Election of Board Members

Areas of Focus for the New Year

DOOR
PRIZES!

BVPOA annual membership
dues are $20.00 per
household. 
Please make your check
payable to BVPOA. Please
join BVPOA or renew your
membership by mailing your
check and this form to: 

Mary Caputo, Treasurer
152 Selden Hill Drive
West Hartford, CT 06107

(MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL AND
NEW MEMBERSHIPS WILL ALSO BE
ACCEPTED AT THE MEETING.)

�


